

10/06/2020

Email Subject: WMA - Tiger Pride and Homecoming 2020

Dear Parent,

Introducing Tiger Pride Weekend 2020!

As you may have read in the Weekly, we have made the decision to postpone Homecoming this year and hope to be able to host it in person in the spring.

However, we do still want to take the opportunity to get active, join together, and show our Tiger Pride during the weekend set aside for Homecoming!

The Details:

Tiger Pride Weekend will kick off on Friday, October 16 with a WMA Blue and Gold Day. We know most students wear our Spirit Wear almost every day, so this is a chance to kick it up a notch and go all out! We're talking about fun and school spirit! The more creative, the better!

Tiger Pride will continue into the weekend as we encourage your family to get active together! Attached is a list of activities - but feel free to come up with your own! Just don't forget to take a photo with Flat Stripes, and email it to wma@waldronmercy.org so we can share your Tiger Pride with our community! Bonus points if you're also wearing Spirit Wear in the photos!

Flat Stripes will be distributed in classrooms the week of 10/12 and will be available for pick-up for families who are distance learning.



FAMILY FUN ACTIVITY SUGGESTIONS

OBSTACLE COURSE

Plan, engineer, create and race your way through an obstacle course of your own design. Compete inside or outside for lots of family fun!

PUMPKIN PICKING

Find a pumpkin patch or orchard near you and participate in the fall activities there.

FAMILY COSTUME NIGHT

Have fun getting dressed up with your family, bonus points if your costume relates to WMA!

WMA PUMPKIN CARVING
Carve a pumpkin that shows your school spirit!

WMA SCARECROW MAKING

Create a scarecrow with WMA spirit to help add to your fall decorations!

RIDE A BIKE

<u>Radnor Trail</u>

<u>Wilson Farm Park</u>

<u>Audubon Loop Trail</u>

<u>Cynwyd Heritage Trail</u>

GO FOR A HIKE

Valley Forge National Park

McKaig Nature Education Center

Wissahickon Valley Park

Schuylkill River Trail

SEND YOUR FLAT STRIPES PHOTOS TO WMA@WALDRONMERCY.ORG!